
THE GEARS
    Newsletter of The Rotary Club of Everett, MA 

    Meeting: August 20, 2010
Present: Present: President Chris, Joe S, Rich A, Tim, Lou, Rev Barbara, Dick O, George, Lester.  
Guest: Helen MacLaughlin
Happenings:

Lester paid a Happy Dollar, his daughter is back from Nagaland India

 

Barbara paid a Happy Dollar for a reunion with friend

 

The A.D.G. will be at our meeting this week 8/26/2010, please try to attend

 

The District Governor will make his formal visit to our club next week, 9/2/2010.  There will be a Board Meeting just prior to our meeting at 11:30am

 

